
WELCOME AND OPENING PRAYER-Lara Moeller 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES-Kira Bradley  
 
ATTENDANCE-10 people 
 
TREASURER REPORT-Stephanie Cooper 
 
OLD BUSINESS-  
 
PA System 
 
Thank you to volunteers for Father Daughter dance 
 
NEW BUSINESS- 
 
Mother Son Event on Sat 4/7 Colleen needs Dad’s to help with minute to win it games and dodgeball. Flier 
coming home soon. 
 
Grandparent Tea-Tue 4/17 8:30 for last name of student A-L and 12:30 for students last name M-Z.  
 
Kindergarten screening Friday 4/27 9-12 parents will be in multi-purpose room 
 
Pizza will be provided for second graders the day after their first communion on Monday 4/30 
 
Field Day-PTO will not purchase shirts again this year 
 
8th grade scholarships will be decided soon 
 
 
Teacher Appreciation week will be May 7th-11th with a luncheon on Friday the 11th  
 
PRINCIPALS REPORT- Mrs. Kincaid 
 
PA system is moving forward. Gala money will be used along with PTO money for the new system. Looking 
into more security for the school such as updated security doors. 
 
There is still an on-going investigation to the incident that happened with a junior high student. Mrs. Kincaid 
cannot give out any information at this time.  
 
Mrs. Kincaid will address a parent concern about students not opening doors to adults outside the school.  
 
Iowa testing results should be out in about 6 weeks. 
 
Volunteers needed for kindergarten screening. 
 
 
 
 
Jeans Day passes handed out 
 
 
Next Meeting-April 9th, 2018 
	


